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Ski Trips 
The ski trip to Ramsau took place again from 7th – 14th January 2023.  
 
27 people took part and 4 instructors – Adam Pinney, Peter Moysey, Dagmar 
Junghanns and Mary Wray. This was a tuition week and all levels were catered for. It 
proved very popular and will be held again in 2024 with a similar format. There was a 
lack of snow this year and the race was postponed until March, so hopefully we will 
have better weather next year. 
 
 
Plans were made early in 2023 for next season’s trips, and with enlisted help from 
others willing to organise an event, there will be an early on-snow trip in December 
2023 with tuition if required, and one to Switzerland in February 2024 which is purely 
recreational. 
 
 
Other Events I’ve helped to Organise 
 
National Ski Show 
We had representation at the ski show in Birmingham again in October 2022, and we 
were able to add a roller ski taster area. There were displays of cross-country skis 
and roller ski equipment as well as the public being able to try out laser rifles, ski 
ergs and Nordic track machines.  This year they are organising a National Snow 
Week which is on 2 weekends running in Birmingham and London. 
 
Ice Skating 
The popular ice skating event was held again on 18th December at Somerset House 
and around 15 of us enjoyed a meal in a Greek restaurant on the Strand after a few 
mulled wines.  
 
Walks 
I organised two walks last year. The first was on 23rd July 2022 in my local area in 
Hertfordshire and was attended by 17 club members. We had views of the 
countryside on a very hot day, and sampled the delights of Ovaltine. Then we had a 
weekend from 9th – 11th September in Eastbourne walking the South Downs. There 
were 22 of us and Gerard Ollier led the walks on both days. Dinner was at a lovely 
Italian restaurant on Saturday night, and a great chance to catch up with members 
that we don’t see very often. 
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